
Dates for your Diary  

8th March 2023 American themed lunch for the children  

15th & 16th March Proposed 2-day industrial strike action (more information will follow) 

23rd March 2023 Year 3 Visiting the Cinema 

28th March 2023 Kielder Observatory Workshop 

30th March 2023 Kielder Observatory Workshop 

31st March 2023 Last day until after Easter Holidays 

 
  

  
 

 

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Spring Term 7th edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 3rd March 2023  

Nursery 91% 

Reception 94% 
Year 1               84% 
Year 2               82% 

Year 3 87% 
Year 4 95% 

Year 5 88% 
Year 6 91% 

Weekly average 89% 

 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Payton 

Reception Jacob 

Year 1 Theo 

Year 2 Layla 

Year 3 Oliver 

Year 4 Mark 

Year 5 Miley 

Year 6 Paris 

Hi Arp Jiri 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:   

As you know, an Ofsted inspection has taken place in school this 

week. Inspectors look at many different areas across school, 

identifying strengths and next steps. They also grade the school in 

these areas, providing an overall grade of the school. You will be 

informed of the outcomes of this inspection within the next 30 

days. 

The children were excellent and extremely respectful throughout 

the inspection, a real credit to you and our school.  

 

 

Below 90% has a 

drastic effect on academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

  Road Safety on Broadwood Road 

Dear all, it has been brought to my attention once again about the level of cars parked inappropriately on 

Broadwood Road during the school drop offs and pick-ups. I appreciate many families bring their children to school 

in cars, which results in a high number of cars on the road at the same time. However, we must keep everybody 

safe on Broadwood Road and also show respect to our local residents. Can I ask that you please take this into 

consideration when dropping/picking up children? We also have a breakfast club every morning at 8am which 

children are welcome to join and this might help reduce the congestion on the road in the morning. Thank you for 

your support. 

 

 


